
Peer Support Group Community 
Survey 

 

We need your help! 
We are the FIMR Community Action Team, we are a group working together to help improve the health of 

communities, families, and babies. We do this by talking to families about their experiences surrounding 

pregnancy & infant loss and creating community action from what we learn from them. We are currently 

working on creating virtual peer-led groups for both expecting parents and families who recently had a baby. 

We want to create a safe place where families can come together and have their questions answered and feel 

supported. 

Your Voice Matters! 
We would like to hear from you if you are currently pregnant, have been pregnant recently or may be thinking 

about raising a child in the future. Please take a couple of minutes to answer the following questions about 

the pregnancy/early parenthood groups we are starting. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Scan the QR code or complete the survey at the following link 

https://redcap.link/PeerSupport22 

 If you have any questions or are interested in learning more 
about this project, please contact us at:  
Email: fimr@bsd.uchicago.edu or Phone: 773-834-5659 
 


